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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Weekly News Sponsor: 

Thank you to G.T. Graphics for the  

generous donation of paper 

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Love INC is looking for individuals and 

groups to assist them with the refugee reset-

tlement ministry. Families arrive each month 

and we are excited to welcome them. If this 

is something you are interested in doing, 

please contact Love INC at (920) 783-6701. 
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

Jan 21 - 25: furniture & lamps 50% off 
 

Sheboygan County Warming Center is in 

need of volunteers. Fore more information , 

please go to scwarmingcenter.com.  
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

each morning (M-F) on WHBL - 1330 AM at 

7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. Please go to the website 

morning-meditations.com to check out 

events or hear the recorded message. 
 

With a spirit of thankfulness, Neat Repeats’ 

Board of Directors humbly announced a 

record donation to LHS for the year 2024 of 

$250,000! That brings the total contribution 

since the store opened to over $1,800,000! 

Neat Repeats thanks you for your ongoing 

prayers and your support.  
 

You are invited to attend the monthly Senior 

Bible Study & Breakfast on Tues Jan 21 at 

8:30 AM at Lutheran High School. The study is 

led by LHS Ex. Dir. Mr. Matt Tschudy. Please 

RSVP to Carmen at 920-452-3323.  
 

Delivery Drivers are Needed for the  

Sheboygan Food Bank to bring food to shut-

ins who are unable to get to a food pantry. 

The commitment would be minimal. If you're 

interested, call 920-453-0169 and ask for Liz 

Kroll or email liz@sheboygancountyfb.com. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  102 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  115 

 9:30 AM -  296 

 11:00 AM -  72 

Online  21 

 Total: 606 
   

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

  

WEEKLY NEWS January 16 - 22, 2025 

Visitors - Interested in Membership? 

If you are interested in membership at St. 

Paul, an 8-week class called A.I.M. (Adult 

Introduction to Membership) is required and 

offered twice a year. The next class will be 

on Sun mornings beginning on Feb 9. Pick 

up a brochure on the Information Wall by 

the Welcome Center for more information!   
 

Pastor Bible Study Begins Soon 

Begins Tues Jan 21 at 10 AM, Worship Center 
 

Pr. Kyle will be leading the video series “The 

Chosen” Season 2 with discussion to follow. 

Due to copyright laws, it cannot be 

livestreamed.  
 

Widow / Widowers Out to Eat 

Sun Feb 2, 12:30 social, 1:00 dinner 

Scenic Bar, 17th & Indiana, Sheboygan 
 

Sign up at the kiosk by the Welcome Center 

in the Gathering Area. Contact Deb with 

any questions at 920-918-5800.  
 

Photo Directories are Here! 

If you have your picture in the directory, you 

may pick yours up in the bins in the Gather-

ing Area. Directories are labeled alphabeti-

cally - please look for yours! Directories will 

NOT be mailed. If you ordered one from the 

photographer, please watch for it in the 

mail, it should be there soon. Directories are 

available for those who did not have their 

picture taken. Please see the directions to 

order one at the kiosk.  
 

Thrivent Action Team Cards 

Thrivent has made Action Team Card appli-

cations easier! You can now reapply for pro-

jects you have done in the past. Those with 

Thrivent policies are eligible for 2 action 

cards per year. If you have cards available, 

please consider supporting College Care 

Packages or Chemo Care Bags! If you are 

able to help, please contact Nicole in the 

Church Office. 

Night to Shine - Register Today! 

Our annual prom for individuals with disabili-

ties, sponsored by the Tim Tebow Founda-

tion, will be Feb 7, 2025. Kings, Queens & 

Volunteers are encouraged to register at 

www.sheboygancounty.nighttoshine.com. 
 

Early Childhood Center (ECC) Registration 

Enrollment for the 2025 - 26 school year be-

gins on Jan 20. Families that are currently 

enrolled at the ECC and all church mem-

bers are eligible to enroll. There will be an 

Open House on Thurs, Jan 30 from 6-7:00 PM. 

Fill out a registration form (tri-fold at the ECC 

display in the Gathering Area) and return it 

to the ECC or Church Office with the $75 

registration fee. For questions, call 467-6733 

or email preschool@stpaulfalls.com. 
 

New 14-week GriefShare Cycle  

Tuesdays beginning Jan 28 from 6 - 8 PM  

in Room 108-112 

Help and encouragement after the death 

of a spouse, child, family member, or friend: 

GriefShare is a special weekly seminar and 

support group designed to help you rebuild 

your life after losing a loved one. Our group 

is led by caring people who have experi-

enced grief and want to help encourage 

you through the difficult days ahead. We 

know it hurts, and we want to help.  
 

Brass Players for Easter 2025 

We are seeking players of brass instrument 

to share their talents leading Easter worship 

this year (April 20). This would include     

trumpet, euphonium/baritone, French horn, 

trombone, and tuba. If you or someone you 

know has these talents and would like to use 

them in our Easter celebration, please email  

thomasw@stpaulfalls.com with contact   

details and experience. Thanks in advance!  

 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School 
Our 3K-3rd graders will be learning 
about how Moses instructed Israel-
ite families. 4th & 5th grade will con-
tinue to learn about the Armor of 
God. In Sunday School this week, 
children will be making Valentines 
for Project Angel Hugs. This week we 
also welcome all friends that are 
joining us for Friendship Sunday.  
 

AWANA 
This week we will be learning about 
Esther. Our theme is “Bring a Friend 
Night”. Children are encouraged to 
invite a friend K-5th friend. Reminder 
that the AWANA Store is on Jan 29. 
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 & 11:00 services. The nursery is 
open for children birth-4 years old.  
The Nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Youth & Young Adult 
 

• Confirmation  
Test #3 is quickly approaching for our 
Confirmation students - everyone 
should be studying at home.  

 

• Youth Group (6th Gr - post High School) 

Sun, Jan 19 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm  
 

Game Night! Come and play some of 
your favorite board games or learn a 
new game!  We will have sloppy joes for 
supper and then we will continue with 
our Bible Study: Life of Purpose. 
 

• National Youth Gathering Team 
National Youth Gathering group has a 
pre-gathering meeting on Sun, Jan 26.  
Please continue to pray for this group 
as they meet and grow together! 
 
 

 

Children, Youth, &  Families  
 

Special thanks to our families who came for our  
Bricktacular Event. All the creations are in the  
Gathering Area. Please vote on your favorite!  

Photos from the event can be found on our website.  
 
 

Mark your calendars for Sun Jan 26  
12:00-2:00 PM - Swimming Event 

We rented out the Falls Aquatic Center and invite  
everyone for an afternoon of swimming!   

Free event for the whole family.  
Our youth swimsuit policy (covered midriff) is in place. 
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PRAYERS & GIVING  

Please Pray For: 
 

Hospitalized: Pastor Hasse  

Recovering: Jerry Plehn 

Bereaved: The Family of Betty Fenner 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. 

They would love to visit and pray with 

you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, 

please talk to a pastor so that we can 

pray for them in church and/or add 

them to our Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any     

reason, please contact a pastor to 

schedule a visit. If we don’t know,       

we can’t help! 

 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army:  Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

         Robert Zimmermann, Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

Giving Center Donations  
 

Items currently being collected at the Giving Center (located in the hallway near the Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

 

 

St. Paul Quilters: On-going collection of gently used sheets & material (label and place on top) 
 

Early Childhood Center: On-going collection of used ink cartridges and cell phones 
 

Pillowcase Dresses: On-going collection of new or gently used pillow cases - cotton or cotton

  blend only - we cannot use microfiber or other synthetic fabric 
 

Sheboygan Falls Food Pantry: On-going collection of food & paper products for the SF Pantry 
 

Helping Kids: On-going collection of food for families with children at SF schools 
 

Neat Repeats: On-going collection of items (small amounts only). If you have a large amount,

  please drop off at the Neat Repeats store in Plymouth 
 

Mary’s Room: On-going collection of newborn sleepers  
 

Love INC: On-going collection of Personal Care Items (loveincsheboygancounty.org/donate) 

 


